
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

March 17, 2025

TOPIC: Approval of Paving Project

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District, accept 
the recommendation from the Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran Realpoint, and 
approve for the paving project Best Asphalt, Inc., Romulus, Michigan. This project 
consists of paving projects at Central Office, Franklin High School and the Bentley 
Track with a total cost not to exceed $1,450,759. 

RATIONALE:

This is a planned sinking fund project that will take place over the summer of 2025. The 
paving at the Central Office Complex, Franklin High School’s student parking lot and the 
Bentley field track are in poor condition and in need of replacement.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Sinking Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached

PF/AS


